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NOTIFICATION 

COMPLIANCE WITH STATE BANK OF VIETNAM’S REGULATIONS ON  

CREDIT CARD TRANSACTIONS 

  

 

Dear Customer, 

HSBC Bank (Vietnam) Limited (“the Bank”) would like to thank you for banking with us. Pursuant to 

Circular No.19/2016/TT-NHNN and Circular No.26/2017/TT-NHNN of State Bank of Vietnam 

regarding “Regulations of bank card usage activities”, the Bank would like to remind you that your credit 

card issued by HSBC Bank (Vietnam) Limited must not be used for the following transactions/activities: 

- Fictitious transactions at Point Of Sale Terminal (“POS”) to withdraw cash instead of goods purchased 

or services provided. 

- Wrong purposes or illegal transactions  

The Bank reserves the right to terminate all credit card transactions/activities that do not follow the 

Bank’s regulations. 

If you have any concerns or questions related to this notification, please contact our HSBC Contact 

Center at (+84) 2837 247 247 or (+84) 2837 247 666 (for Premier Customer) 

Best Regards, 

HSBC Bank (Vietnam) Limited 

 


